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The Coast Guard issued a request for quote (RFQ) on Dec. 22 for industry studies to 
identify solutions for the heavy polar icebreaker that minimize cost, schedule, production 
and technology risk. The request can be found here.  
 
 The Coast Guard expects to award multiple industry study contracts early next year. This 
will be followed by a request for proposal for detail design and construction of heavy 
polar icebreakers in 2018. 
 
 The deadline to submit responses to the industry studies RFQ is Jan. 20, 2017. 
 
 This request is part of a larger industry engagement strategy supporting the Coast 
Guard’s effort to expedite the recapitalization of the heavy polar icebreaker fleet. In 
addition to the industry studies request, the Coast Guard has sponsored industry day 
events to promote communication on mission and design requirements and solicited input 
from industry on acquisition approach and schedule.  
 


